
From: Vincent Sheheen <VSheheen@thesavagefirm.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/10/2018 7:39:45 AM

Subject: FW: Lt. Gov Council on Aging App.
Attachments: 20180709163538832.pdf

Danny and Catherine,
 
See attached application for John Douglas. He is in my part of the 7th Cong. District. He would be an 
OUTSTANDING selection.
 
I will forward you one for the fifth once I scan in. His name is Phillip Hudson, and he has lots of experience with 
elderly and elder care issues and lives in Camden.
 
Thanks again for allowing me to weigh in.
 
V
 
From: John Douglas [mailto:jdouglashcc@hotmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 4:30 PM
 
To: Vincent Sheheen
 
Subject: Lt. Gov Council on Aging App.
 
App. attached -- thanks!
John
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